
Westminster Presbyterian Church’s 
Driver’s Information and Agreement 

 
 

Driver’s Name_________________________________ License Number ____________ 
 
Is there any restrictions placed on your license? __No ___Yes, _________________ 
 

Is your license presently suspended or revoked? __No ___Yes 
 
Car’s Registered Owner’s Name _____________________________________________ 
 
Insurance Carrier ___________________________Policy Number _________________ 
 
Vehicle Year ___________Make_________________Model___________Color_______ 
 
Mileage On Vehicle_________________ Number of Seat Belts In Vehicle____________ 
 
My Vehicle Had The Following Areas Serviced On The Indicated Dates. 
 
 Steering & Alignment: Inspected ____________  Serviced _____________ 
 
 Brakes & Master Cylinder Inspected ____________  Serviced _____________ 
 
 Tires (sidewalls & tread) Inspected ____________  Replaced ____________ 
 
 

My Vehicle Carries The Following: (Check all that apply.) 
 
 __ snow chains __ flares __ first aid kit  __ coolant/antifreeze 
 __ jumper cables __ toolkit __ engine oil  __ transmission oil 
 
I believe the above stated information to be correct, and that the vehicle is in good 
operating condition.  Further, I agree not to drive for a church related activity if 
affected by lack of sleep, illness, medication or alcohol. 
 
 

Signed __________________________________  Date __________________________ 
 
 
 

Please note that in the event of an accident, the vehicle’s owner is responsible for any 
injuries or damage.  However, the owner is covered beyond the limits of their personal 
insurance while transporting adults and children to or from any church related activity.  
In the event of an accident, the limits of coverage are extended when the owner’s policy 
is exhausted.  Our church’s insurance carrier, Heffernan-Peterson Insurance Brokers, 
also informs us that you may not carry more than ten (10) persons to any event without a 
commercial license.  For more information on our church’s insurance policy or it’s 
coverage, please contact our office staff. 


